Bills Committee on Urban Renewal Authority Bill

Concerns raised at the meetings on 14 and 15 April 2000

Members requested the Administration -

(a) to advise whether a provision similar to clause 26(4) of the Bill
exists in any other ordinances. Some resident groups have
raised concern about the power of the Urban Renewal
Authority (URA) to use force to enter and inspect premises for
the purpose of preparing an assessment of the impact of the
implementation of URA redevelopment projects; and

(b) to provide a detailed co-ordinated response to the views
expressed by deputations and in submissions to the Bills
Committee.
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